EESTN°1 **INGLES 4°AÑO**

Fecha de entrega: 13 de noviembre

Envía las actividades a teacherflorenciaboveris@hotmail.com (o si tenés inconvenientes podes mandarla al cel 3364606831)

SIEMPRE INDICA NOMBRE, APELLIDO, CURSO Y ESCUELA

Recuerden que pueden consultar sus dudas en el grupo de whatsapp o por mensaje privado.

Trabajo n°15

1) Antes de leer: Mira las fotos de la actividad 2 y describe lo que estan haciendo.



Zorbing

Zorbing - or sphereing - started in New Zealand in the mid-1990s. What's it like? It's like bungee jumping, it's like floating, it's like going on a roller coaster, and it's unlike anything you've ever done before! Imagine being inside a giant bouncy beach ball rolling down a steep hill at up to 50km an hour. You're strapped into the two-metre sphere and pushed over the top of a hill.

'I didn't have a clue what was going on, says someone who has tried it. 'I saw colours whizzing by: blue sky, green grass, blue sky, green grass, and I could hear myself laughing uncontrollably.

Have you ever wondered what it's like inside a washing machine? Well, try Hydro-Sphereing, where you roll down the hill in a sphere containing 30 litres of water!

Kite surfing

Kite surfing started in France in the 1980s and has recently become very popular worldwide. You use a small surfboard and a large kite on 30-metre lines. The kite pulls you through the water and you can steer with the lines. You can just speed through the water, or you can do jumps as high as a house. 'I've never had so much fun, says a kite-surfer. 'It's much more exciting than water-skiing behind a boat."

Para-skiing

Have you ever wanted to ski off a mountain and fly? If you like skiing and paragliding, then this is the sport for you, because it combines skiing and flying!

The way to do it is to ski straight down the hill with the parachute wing behind you. Then let the parachute come up in the air behind you and whoosh! Suddenly you're flying.

Free running

This sport is also known as parkour in France, where it began, and there are lots of videos of it on the Web. It involves free running through the city, climbing walls, crossing roofs and jumping from building to building. 'It's about getting from point A to point B in the most efficient way, a free-runner explains. 'It's not just about exercise - it's about finding new ways to do things and new ways of looking at life. I've never done anything like it before.'

3)		onde estas preguntas sobre el texto nich sport(s)	
	1	gives you a new view of a city?	
	2	is like going on a roller coaster?	
	3	is more enjoyable than water-skiing?	
		makes you look at things differently?	
		do you do on water?	
		makes you laugh so much that you can't stop?	
		needs no equipment?	
		came from France? use the wind?	
		which sport do you	
		do nothing?	
		start very high up?	
	12	steer with lines?	
4)	Responde sobre vos.		
5)	Which of these extreme sports would you most and least like to try? Why? Why not? <u>Tilda las actividades que has realizado</u>		
	Go	on a roller coaster	
	Try	bungee jumping	
	Go water-skiing		
	Pla	Play ice hockey	
	Go	sailing	
	Do	aerobics	
	Wi	n a race	
	Rid	e a motorbike	
6)	-	una de las actividades del ejercicio 5 y escribe un pequeño dialogo. Mira el blo para ayudarte. (si no has hecho ninguna actividad puedes escribir alguna)	
A	Hav	e you ever been on a rollercoaster?	
В	Yes,	I have.	
A	Wh	en did you do it and what was it like?	
В		d it on holiday last year. I was really scared on the	
		, but I felt great afterwards.	